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Michael Kelber Quoted in World 
Intellectual Property Review
Michael Kelber was quoted in the World Intellectual 
Property Review article “SCOTUS Likely to Overturn 
‘Scandalous’ TM Ban: Lawyers,” published on April 16, 
2019.  In the article, Michael discusses how the Supreme 
Court’s ruling in Matal v. Tam to allow “disparaging” 
trademarks will likely impact its ruling in Iancu v. Brunetti 
on “scandalous” trademarks.

Click here to read the article (subscription required).
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